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Mr. Lorne C. Prescott

Sitting Project Manager

California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street

Sacramento, California 95814-5512

Dear Mr. Prescott:

I am in receipt of the Preliminary Staff Assessment for the Walnut Creek Energy Park (05-AFC-
2), proposed to be located at 911 Bixby Drive, in the City of Industry, Los Angeles County.
Based on a review of the areas related to public safety, I have no concerns related to this project.
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at 626/934-3006.

Sincerely,

LEROY D. BACA, SHERIFF
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Michael W. Smith, Captain
City of Industry Station
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